## SHAC Meeting Minutes---March 27, 2017

The SHAC committee met on Monday, March 27, 2017. Members present were Rosalee Davis, Jessica Dunham, Brittany Moore, Teresa Woolsey, Lauren Drum, Denise Lawrence, Minnie Collett and Judy Cooper.

Mrs. Cooper opened the meeting by thanking those present for being there and by giving an update on the new "Choosing the Best" health curriculum that she is using. An update on future health presentations was also given.

The discussion then moved to the Motley Miler run that we have been having in June. After discussing the current challenges and exploring some possible ideas, the committee decided to postpone the event until after school starts, probably having it in Sept. or early Oct. It was decided to make the event more family friendly, and possibly move the route and make it a late evening/night run. Different names for the race were suggested, but it was decided that more research was needed. Members volunteered to be in charge of certain areas of race preparation so that one person did not have to do everything. Lauren Drum will contact sponsors, Jessica Dunham will be in charge of registration and advertising, Minnie Collett will do tee-shirt design and Judy Cooper will be in charge of finding to race route. It was discussed to ask if anyone has ideas and to gather community input. We may have to have a meeting in the summer in order to be ready for the event, but it was decided that we could do much of the planning through e-mail and text messages.